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2023 Year 6 Graduation and Celebrations 

Dear Families of year 6 students,   
On Thursday 8th December, the Year 6 Graduation Assembly and the Year 6 Dinner and Disco 
Evening will take place. The graduation assembly will be held in the school hall commencing 
at 9:15am. The dinner and disco are a separate function and will be held at The Ainslie 
Football Club, commencing at 6:00pm and concluding at 8:30pm. 
 
Graduation Assembly 
The Graduation Assembly is a formal function where students and their contributions to 
Lyneham Primary are acknowledged. Due to size restrictions of our hall, parents and siblings 
are invited to attend. This is a very significant event for our year 6 students, and we hope 
that each child will have at least one family member attend and share in this special day. 
Students are asked to wear their year 6 shirt. Parents and students are asked to meet in the 
5/6 courtyard (entry through the gates on Hall Street) from 9 am. 
 
Dinner and Disco 
This year we are holding the Dinner and Disco at The Ainslie Football Club, on Wakefield Ave, 
Ainslie.  We ask that students are dropped off at 5:45pm.  A sit-down dinner will be served 
at 6:15pm. Dinner will be followed by a disco. The evening will conclude at 8:30pm. Parents 
will have to sign in and sign out students with teaching staff on the night. To cater for the 
evening, students will complete a Google form at school. This form will also consider dietary 
requirements e.g. gluten free, halal, vegetarian.  There is no cost for the dinner and disco. 
 
10 Pin Bowling and lunch at John Knight Park 
On Monday 12th December, year 5 and 6 students will be attending Zone Bowling in 
Belconnen and have a group lunch at John Knight Park.  A separate note and permission form 
have been sent home for this excursion. The bus for Zone Bowling leave at 9:15am and 
arrive back at approximately 1pm. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
5/6 Teaching Team 
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